
 

May 30, 2023 

DECENIAL COMMITTEE ON LOCAL GOVERNMENT EFFICIENCY FOR RUTLAND 

TOWNSHIP ROAD DISTRICT 

ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Call to Order and Roll Call 

The first Committee meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm on May 30, 2023 in 

the Rutland Township hall for the purpose of organizing and designating members 

for various tasks of this Committee. 

Members present were Supervisor Raul Lemas, Trustees Bill Siers, Dave Kenik, 

and Jan Siers, Highway Commisioner John Alesi, and resident members Randy 

Huizar and Gary Fritz. 

There were no Supervisor Announcements nor were there any Public Comments. 

Supervisor Lemas Introduced the duties required and gave a brief outline of what 

is expected of this Committee: 

Organization 

Information and items for draft report  

Finalization and final approve of the report  

Members designated for the various tasks are the following: 

Randy Huizar and Gary Fritz  to compile information and identify efficiencies 

currently in place. 

Jan Siers and Raul Lemus to determine if there are increased opportunities for 

efficiency and/or accountability. 

John Alesi and Bill Siers to identify intergovernmental agreements and additional 

opportunities for efficiencies or more cooperation. 

It was agreed upon to hold the second Committee meeting on July 11, 2023 at 

6:30pm 

With no further comments a motion was made by Jan Siers and seconded by Dave 

Kenik to adjourn. Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 6:50pm 


